HB 400 -- UNLAWFUL OCCUPANTS ON VACANT LAND

SPONSOR: Amato

Currently, property owners may file a verified petition in the
relevant court to seek relief for removing "unlawful occupants"

from property containing a residential dwelling.

This bill expands the petition's coverage to private noncommercial
property.

This bill is similar to HCS HB 2896 (2024).



